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Dear Parents and Carers 

We are currently finalising the exam timetable for these and, due to the recent school 
closure, have pushed these back so they start on the 14th December and not 7th. We have 
also put the majority of subjects in January so that students have more time to prepare and 
get support from teachers once they return next week.  
 
Paper copies will be given out during Form Time on Monday. 
 
 
 
Regards, 
  
  
 
Anne Davis 
Principal 
 
 


